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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of term it is a great opportunity to reflect on the great learning that has taken place at                        
Holy Trinity. The children have been working hard in each of the learning spaces and achieving great things.                  
The children were also involved in; a welcome BBQ for Kindergarten, a visit from the Parramatta Eels, a Faith                   
in action team, the Year 6 learning day at Delany, GRIP leadership conference, Pictures at an Exhibition                 
performance by the Sydney Symphony Orchestra, cross country, touch gala day. As well as the Beginning of                 
the Year Mass, Shrove Tuesday pancakes, Ash Wednesday Mass, St Patrick’s Day Mass and Holy Week                
Liturgies. No wonder we all need a rest.  

The holidays are a great time for children to rest and prepare for the new term. I would however encourage                    
all parents and carers to keep some learning going during the holidays. This may be as little as making sure                    
that the children continue to read daily. 
Farewell to Staff 
It is with great sadness that two of our teachers are departing Holy Trinity:  
Mrs Salt - who has taken a position in the Diversity Team at the CEDP 
Mr Ng - who has accepted a full time position at St Michael’s, Blacktown. 
On behalf of the school community I would like to thank Mrs Salt and Mr Ng for their contributions to Holy                     
Trinity and congratulate them on their new positions.  
Cross Country 
Last Thursday Holy Trinity held the school cross country. It was a great day and the children displayed great                   
effort to complete the course. The results of the day are as follows:  

 Boys Girls 

8/9 Years 1st - Issa J 

2nd - Logan C 

3rd - Ephraim C 

1st - Gabryella A 

2nd - Faith T 

3rd - Taleeyah R 

10 Years 1st - Benton S 

2nd - Noel E 

3rd - Jacob J 

1st - Olivia T 

2nd - Sarah N 

3rd - Grace B 

11 Years 1st - Alvin C 

2nd - Will D 

3rd - Wadie H 

1st - Helena S 

2nd - Maxine G 

3rd - Ava E 

12/13 Years 1st - Thomas E 

2nd - Laurence S 

3rd - Gabra B 

1st - Stella F 

2nd - Isabella S 

3rd - Tamara S 
 

Wishing everyone a safe and holy Easter. Enjoy your break.  
 

Jason Fisher 
Assistant Principal 

 



Religious Education News 
 

Last Week, enrolment forms were sent home for the Parish Sacramental Programs. If you did not receive a                  
form and would like one, please contact the school office. The dates for the Sacraments this year are as                   
follows: 
Sacrament of Confirmation​: Holy Trinity Church, ​Wednesday 26th June at 7:00pm​. 
Sacrament of Penance​: Holy Family Church, ​Thursday, 22nd August at 6:30pm​. 
(First Confession) Holy Trinity Church, ​Thursday, 29th August at 6:30pm​. 
Sacrament of the Eucharist​: Holy Trinity Church, ​Sunday, 22nd September at 12:00pm​. 
(First Holy Communion) Holy Family Church, ​Sunday 29th September at 12:00pm 

Anzac Day Ceremony​:​ ​Please join us for our Anzac Day Service at morning assembly on ​Friday 3rd May​. 
 

Happy Easter​: We begin Holy Week this Sunday with Palm Sunday and continue             
through to Easter Sunday next week. We are reminded of God’s great love for us during                
this season. As St Paul stated, “God proves His love for us in that while we were                 
sinners, Christ died for us.” The recurring themes of Jesus’ messages in the scriptures              
are not complicated. Over and over we hear Him say, love others, forgive others and               
have good relationships. Perhaps during Holy Week we can reflect and look to repair or               
strengthen a relationship through love and forgiveness. 
 

On behalf of all the staff here at Holy Trinity we wish you and your loved ones a happy                   
and holy Easter.   
 

Mark Galea,   
RE Coordinator  ​Easter Raffle​ ​Thanks  

       Thank you to Mrs Barakat, Mrs Chen,  
Mrs Fitzpatrick and Mrs Salloum who      
volunteered to make up Easter baskets last  
Monday. 

 

Congratulations to the winners of the many baskets        
drawn on Wednesday afternoon. Thanks to our 
school community $830 was raised. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 


